
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Brown 
Tuesday, December 15, 2020 8:25 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/15/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13527-2020 

Subject: FW: Lake Yale Estates Proposed Water and sewer Increase Docket No 20200169-WS 

Good morning, 

Please add the email below to Docket No. 20200169. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6030 

From: Shelby Bertone [mailto:shelbybortone@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 5:04 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Re: Lake Yale Estates Proposed Water and sewer Increase Docket No 20200169-WS 

Thank you!! 

Shelby Bortone 

On Dec 10, 2020, at 4:13 PM, Office of Commissioner Brown <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Hi Shelby, 

Yes, we were able to open the attached letter that was also dated December 10, 2020. Both your email 
and letter have been received by Commissioner Brown. We appreciate you reaching out and providing 
your comments to the Commission. 

Best Regards, 

Jennifer Brownfield 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6030 

From: Shelby Bertone [mailto :shelbybortone@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 4:00 PM 
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To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Re: Lake Yale Estates Proposed Water and sewer Increase Docket No 20200169-WS 
  
Did you open the letter and read it or do i need to send it as an email and not an attachment ?  

Shelby Bortone  
 
 

On Dec 10, 2020, at 2:45 PM, Office of Commissioner Brown 
<Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

  
Thank you for your email, dated December 10, 2020, which Commissioner 
Brown has received and read. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your 
email correspondence in Docket No. 20200169-WS -- Application for staff-
assisted rate case in Lake County, and request for interim rate increase, by Lake 
Yale Utilities, LLC. Thank you for providing the Commission with your 
comments. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications 
to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and 
will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 
  
  
From: Shelby Bortone [mailto:shelbybortone@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 11:29 AM 
To: Sandy Cole; Lake Yale; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Clark; 
Office of Commissioner Brown; Braulio Baez; Christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us; Office of 
Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Lake Yale Estates Proposed Water and sewer Increase Docket No 20200169-
WS 
  
Please find attached a letter I wish to share with all of you prior to the hearing for 
increase.  
  
Thank you for your consideration in this matter,  
Shelby Bortone 
Steve Shaluta  
  


